
Eliminating the Carcass Tag Requirement 
 

Proposed Amendments to Commission 
Rules 

 
 



2013-2014 License Year 
Transition to Web-based Licensing 

• Customers can print licenses from on-line 
system. 

• All current OTC licenses – Still available at 
license vendors. 

• Private land oryx, antelope and elk 
authorizations – Converted and sold on the web. 

• Separate carcass tags will no longer be issued. 
 

 



Manner and Method 
19.31.10 NMAC 

• When an animal is legally taken, the licensee 
shall notch the license. 

• The notched license shall accompany the 
carcass as proof of lawful possession. 

• If a carcass is divided, all edible portions and 
required proof of sex will be accompanied by a 
note containing specific licensee information. 



2014-2015 License Year  
Web-based Licensing System 

• All applications for licenses, permits or 
authorizations will include a unique NMDGF 
customer identification number. 

• All licenses purchased by a hunter, angler or 
trapper will be printed on standard printer paper. 

• Customers who do not have access to a printer 
may request a license from the Department.  
 



Housekeeping 

• Several other occurrences of 
outdated or otherwise incorrect 
information will be addressed while 
amending these rules. 



In Summary 
 

The Hunting and Fishing - License 
Application, Hunting and Fishing - 

Manner and Method, and all of the Big 
Game and Turkey rules will need to be 

amended. 



WHAT’S NEXT? 
 • A draft amendments have been posted 

 
• We will seek public input on the proposed 

drafts 
 
• Present the draft amendments to the 

Commission for recommendation and/or 
approval at a future Commission meeting 



Discussion 
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